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On 30 November 2017, the Proposed Marlborough Environment Plan Hearing Panel (the Panel) 
received a request from Climate Karanga Marlborough for an extension to the date of filing evidence 
for Block 2, to 2 February 2018.  
 
Climate Karanga Marlborough requested an extension on the basis that two of their experts, 
Professor James Renwick and Dr Judith Lawrence, had previous commitments that would impede 
them from drafting their evidence by the required due date of 11 December 2017. 
 
 
The Panel considered Climate Karanga Marlborough’s request was reasonable in relation to the 
provision of evidence of Professor James Renwick and Dr Judith Lawrence and granted them an 
extension to filing to 2 February 2018. The Panel noted that if Climate Karanga Marlborough were to 
provide any evidence additional to those stated above, this would need to be lodged by 11 December 
2017. 
 
 
Dated 4 December 2017  
 

 

Councillor Trevor Hook 

Chair of the MEP Hearing Panel 


